
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Please, add to docket 20240025. 

John Plescow 
Monday, June 3, 2024 4:02 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

Brianna Stevens 
FW: 20240025 

FW: PSC Contact Form; Please no rate increases 

From: Brianna Stevens <BrSteven@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, June 03, 2024 3:49 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: 20240025 

From: Brianna Stevens 

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 2:33 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: 20240025 

Please forward to Clerk's office 

From: Consina G riffin-G re aux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 12:30 PM 

To: Brianna Stevens <BrSteven@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: 20240025 

Hello Bri, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/3/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 04527-2024 

Once you have entered the files in CATs, please FORWARD the email to John and state "Please forward to Clerk's 
office". John will send you an email back. Once you receive the email back from John, please place John's response on 
CATs. 

Thanks 

Consina 
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Charlie Smith

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 11:52 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

FYI. 
 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 11:25 AM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; sonia.h.kim1@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

 
Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 
 
Contact Information: 
 
Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Sonia Kim 
Company: Alexandria Consulting LLC 
Primary Phone:  
Secondary Phone:  
Email Address: sonia.h.kim1@gmail.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 
 
Please reject Duke Energies request for a price increase!  
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Charlie Smith

From: Tim Parks <timparks007@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 11:58 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please no rate increases

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please pass this email along to those who make the decision on 
rate increases. 
I am very much opposed to the proposed rate increase for the 
2025 budget by 
Duke Energy.  I think their profit margins are just fine as they are 
and they are 
doing a fine job working with their current rates. 
 
Please don't let them jump on the bandwagon of inflation.  Some 
things don't  
need rate increases. 
 
Regards 

 
Tim  

  Tim Parks and Associates    
Helping American Retailers  
   for more than 25 years 
          901-240-8456 
 
 




